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That	you	support	a	fair	price	for	solar;	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity;	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum;	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	roof	solar.	
In	my	experience	I	have	had	2	solar	systems	where	I	was	getting	20cpl	rebate	
but	the	system	codt	me	20k.	So	very	little	return	especially	when	the	government	
took	the	extra	rebate	we	got	from	energy	retailers	and	include	this	in	the	20cpl	
rebate.	I	have	since	bought	another	house	and	put	solar	at	a	muchl	cheaper	rate	
to	save	some	power	plus	contribute	to	helping	the	environment	for	myself,	my	
kids	and	future	generations.		So	I	don't	see	why	energy	retailers	should	make	a	
profit	of	my	energy	generation	and	give	me	a	measly	6c	per	kilowatt	for	my	life	
nvestment.	Sometimes	I	think	about	turning	off	as	if	I	don't	benefit.	Why	should	
they.	Especially	when	I	go	away	and	not	use	much	energy	
	
Craig	Willocks		
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